
PUBLIC NOTICE 
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY FOR THE ROCKLIN ROAD AND INTERSTATE 80 INTERCHANGE PROJECT INITIAL STUDY 

WITH PROPOSED MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION  

What’s being planned?  

The City of Rocklin has prepared an Initial Study with proposed Mitigated Negatived Declaration (IS/MND) for the 
Rocklin Road and Interstate 80 (I-80) Interchange Project in Placer County, California. The City of Rocklin, in 
cooperation with California Department of Transportation (Caltrans), proposes to modify the Rocklin Road/I-80 
Interchange from the existing standard diamond-type interchange to a diverging diamond interchange 
configuration and create a dedicated crossing for pedestrians and bicyclists. 

Why this notice?  

The City of Rocklin, as the lead agency under the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) has prepared an 
IS/MND to analyze the potential environmental effects of the proposed project. This notice is to inform you of the 
public comment period. 

What is available? 

The IS/MND and project information are available to download at the City of Rocklin project website at 
https://www.rocklin.ca.us/rocklin-interchange. Additionally, the document will be made available at the following 
location: 

Rocklin Public Library 
4890 Granite Dr. 
Rocklin, CA 95677 

Where you come in?  

We welcome your comments on the draft IS/MND during the 30-day public comment period from September 7, 
2023 to October 9, 2023. The purpose of the public comment period is to receive comments on the environmental 
issues analyzed within the IS/MND and any concerns regarding the adequacy of the environmental analysis. The 
purpose of the public comment period is not to receive comments on the merits of the Rocklin Road and I-80 
Interchange Project. The City of Rocklin will address substantive comments in the IS/MND. Comments may be 
submitted via email to Matt.McClure@rocklin.ca.us, or mail to: 

Matt McClure 
Public Services Manager 
4081 Alvis Ct 
Rocklin, CA 95677 

Contact: 

For more information about this Project, or if you have comments, questions, or concerns please contact Matt 
McClure at Matt.McClure@rocklin.ca.us or (916) 625-5277.  

Publish September 7, 2023 in the Placer Herald 
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